
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator- Rupali Bedi 

Dear parents and families, 

Hope you all are doing well. Last Week our children had great fun 

celebrating Spooky Halloween in school as well as in our service. Children 

Dressed up in fun dramatic costumes with fun scary masks and Witch hats. 

Our children decorated the service with lots of spooky spiders, Pumpkin, 

and cardboard bats to make it look interesting. Sharing snapshots of our 

wonderful children and their artwork below.   

 

Next week we would be celebrating National recycling week  from ( 

7/11/22-11/11/22) where children are encouraged to participate in 

creating Rubbish Robots with Cardboards , paper and recycle it to win 

amazing Prizes from Camp Australia for our service .  Please feel free to 

visit us at our service at Our OSHC Camp Australia, Clarinda Primary school 

or call to enquire at 0402353192 for more details. 

 

What’s on the menu 

• Rubbish Robots 

construction 

• DIY Cars, Using Toilet 

rolls and cardboards  

• Waste paper- Flower 

construction. 

Activities coming up 

• Healthy Vanilla Oats 

cookies. 

• Cheesy Pita Bread 

•  Banana Smoothie  

 

 

http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/

